
HFS Practitioner Fee Schedule 
During our migration from IlliniCare Health to Aetna Better Health® of Illinois , we are continuously 
working hard to ensure you as a provider are up to date on the changes occurring within the Health 
Plan. This notification is to inform you of our efforts to load the 10/1/2020 HFS Practitioner Fee 
schedule, published on 11/23/2020 on or before 12/23/2020.  All claims requiring a payment 
adjustment, will be reprocessed within 45 days from 12/23/2020. 

We thank you for your partnership and for providing excellent care to our members. If you have any 
questions, please email ABHILProviderRelations@Aetna.com or contact your corresponding Network 
Relations Consultant. 
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